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P.O. Box 1253, Arvada, CO 80001

Greetings,

My name is Eric Ramirez. I am President of the Colorado Aquarium Society, a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting and sharing information about the hobby of ornamental fish-keeping. The Colorado Aquarium Society is a general interest club that covers aspects of the hobby for both fresh and salt water aquariums and for ponds. For further information, see our website at www.coloradoaquarium.org,

The reason I am writing today, is to inquire if your company would be interested in donating any of your products for our upcoming Fall Auction, which will be held on September 26, 2009. We hold two auctions annually and they are our primary source of revenue for bringing in outside speakers and other activities. All monies received for any donations you make will go directly to the club. We will provide a receipt for any donations received. In addition, depending on the Suggested Retail Price of the items received, as well as any shipping costs you incur in sending the donation, we will advertise your sponsorship on our website and/or in our monthly newsletter for 6 months following the auction as described below:
Bronze
0.01-99.99 US Dollars
Informational link posted on our website

Silver
100.00-199.99 US Dollars
Informational link posted on our website plus a


listing as a sponsor in our monthly newsletters

Gold 
200.00 to 299.99 US Dollars
Informational link posted on our website plus a


business card size ad in our monthly newsletters

Platinum
300.00 US Dollars and Up
Business card sized ad and link to your site on


our web page plus a quarter page ad in our monthly


newsletter (newsletter is 8.5”x11”)

To see an example of how the ads on our website would look please use the following link:

http://www.coloradoaquarium.org/index.asp?Doit=buslinks
Our shipping address is:

Colorado Aquarium Society

C/O Eric Ramirez
4241 W. 24th Ave.
Denver, CO  80212
Without the support from outstanding companies such as yours, we would not be able to operate. I look forward to hearing from you, knowing that your generosity will benefit both of our organizations and the hobby in general. Thank you for your consideration.
Eric Ramirez

President
